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Tutunup Project Stakeholder Engagement Feedback Update 

Iluka Resources would like to thank stakeholders who joined discussions on 11 and 12 
November 2021 about the proposal to develop a mineral sands mine in Tutunup, South West, 
Western Australia.   
 
Our project team met with a range of landowners with an interest in the proposed Tutunup 
Project (the Project) to present plans to develop a mining operation and associated 
infrastructure at Tutunup.  
 
Through these discussions the key stakeholder themes included:   
 

• Traffic management and access to properties on the local road network (please see 
Figure 1 the proposed haulage route between the mine site and Iluka’s Capel processing 
facility); 

• Management of potential impacts on fauna and flora; 
• How the mine will integrate alongside other regional industries;  
• Management of groundwater;  
• Management and protection of Aboriginal heritage; and  
• Operational hours of the mine and managing potential impacts to amenity including, 

noise and dust. 
 
As discussed the proposal is still in the pre-feasibility study phase which includes conducting a  
number of environmental studies and investigations to identify and address potential impacts. 
The information gained through these studies helps to inform the State and Commonwealth 
Environmental Agencies referrals process which is a statutory requirement to progress the 
project to the next stage.   
 
On 3 December 2021 Iluka submitted its referral to the State Environmental Protection 
Authority (EPA) as required under the Environmental Protection Act 1986.  Once the EPA 
publicly notifies the Iluka submission you will be able to make comments.  Please check the EPA  
consultation hub for notification regarding the public comments period.  
 
Stakeholder and community participation in the Project are encouraged and we will keep you 
updated about the opportunities to contribute to the government referrals public comment 
period.  
 
Keep informed  
For more information , if you have any further questions, or if you would like to register for 
project updates, we encourage you to visit www.iluka.com/engage/tutunup  
You can also reach us at:  
Email: communities.support@iluka.com  

https://consultation.epa.wa.gov.au/
mailto:communities.support@iluka.com
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Online: www.iluka.com/contact-us  
Calling our 24-hour community line on 1800 305 99 
 

Figure 1 – Proposed Tutunup to North Capel Haulage Route 
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